
To whom it may concern, 

I have been a frequent customer of Hugos since they opened in Manly, and can vouch for not 
only the high quality of their food and beverage offering (their pizza is out of this world), but the 
effort they make to ensure that they have minimal impact on neighbours, including from their 
existing outdoor seating area. 

I support Hugos' D.A 2020/0962. Hugos is exactly the type of business we want to support in 
Sydney, and more outdoor seating is a great and safe option during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

In addition, based on the picture I have seen, the new outdoor area looks great, and will really 
add to the vibrancy and atmosphere of the precinct. 

I hope this goes ahead and wish Hugos luck. 

Philip McCall
T: 0438619987
E: pmccall@apa.net.au

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 23/11/2020 9:42:11 AM
Subject: Email in support of D.A 2020/0962 


